
REYNOLDS RMPA 

MEETING MINUTES from: June 19, 2025 

 
AƩendees: 
Jamie Davis, Katy Kerr, Cheryl McKinnon, Desiree, McCormick, Natalie McKay, Sandra Cranz, 
Todd Webber, Pauline Robertson, Kelly Shera, Rebecca, Julie Bernhardt 
 
Director Reports: 
 
Jamie 
Great year, great final concert. The stage hands at UVic are great and always so helpful.  
Marching band had great performances in 2 parades.  
Wind ensemble will not conƟnue next yar and it has been too difficult to schedule before school and it is 
not allowed aŌer school.  
Numbers of students are strong for next year. 
 
Katy 
Choir and strings concert went well 
June busy, performance a vocal jazz event and CODA for the first Ɵme. It was a great Ɵme and a 
professional seƫng for the students to be exposed to and parƟcipate in.  
Choir will be singing at grad this year.  
Newsies will be the musical for next year.  
 
Going forward due to changes/clarificaƟon of the role and acƟviƟes of the RMPA items to be 
considered include: 

 Will there be a formal execuƟve 
 Monthly or Bi-monthly meeƟngs  
 
 

Thanks! 
A Great Big thank you to Cheryl for all her help, Ɵme and support to the music programs over 
the years!! 
 
Fall 2025: 
Welcome back BBQ and first RMPA meeƟng September 9, 2025 
Sept 23, 24 and 25 uniform nights.  
Sept 20 or 27 to be first boƩle drive 
 
Jamie will send out informaƟon regarding the school trips for the 2025/2026 school year. 
 
 

Next meeƟng Sept 9, 2025 

 


